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IMPORTANT DATES FOR JUNE

AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAMS  TERM 3

Tuesdays           until June 21

Wednesdays     until June 8

Thursdays          until June 9

Fridays               until June 24

CHESS            2:50 - 3:50

COMICS         2:50 - 3:50

ACTING          2:50 - 3:50

SAPLINGS     2:50 - 4:30

MAY 27 (TOMORROW!) ICE CREAM TREAT DAY - bring $3!

MAY 28 Children’s Fair at West Vancouver Community Centre

MAY 30 - JUNE 3 Bike or walk to school week !

You are invited to meet our PAC at Eagle Harbour beach

at 8:00 each morning to bike / walk to school together.

JUNE 8 LAST DAY for Comics class

9 District Track & Field Meet Grades 4 / 5

LAST DAY for Acting class

14 PAC Meeting   9:00am LIVE, In person! By the

garden outside.

16 EHMS CARNIVAL -  5:00 - 7:00pm

21 LAST DAY for Chess class

24 LAST DAY for Saplings

28 EHMS Talent Show

Grade 5 Valediction Ceremony

29 Last day of classes

CSL Documents home

EHMS 2021-22 ANNUAL SCHOOL CALENDAR

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kzlRBPh4Erkv7UjmIIsl3Q-6UGzbgYV8RztqrI8PqNY/edit?usp=sharing


EHMS FESL PRESENTATION

(FRAMEWORK FOR ENHANCING STUDENT LEARNING)

We did it! Today we presented our learning journey for the past 3 years to our district leadership

team and our EHMS Team and students soared. Each and every person represented themselves

and our little school in the woods with pride and grace. A special thanks to Superintendent

Kennedy, Associate Superintendent Nosek, Director of Instruction Liz Hill and Director of Instruction

Diane Nelson for joining us and being part of our school story. The big take-away for our guests was

how clearly our school has strengthened our sense of community and belonging. From the voice of

our students to the experiences shared from our staff and parents, Eagle Harbour showcased the

special learning community that we belong to.

Upper Elementarians - Reading Challenge Completed!

The Reading Link Challenge involved a partnership between West Vancouver

Schools  and the West Vancouver Memorial Library. A collaborative, fun, and

engaging way to inspire kids to put down their electronics and pick up a good

book.   Students were challenged to read books and answer questions in a

‘Battle of the Books’ format.



Through an ongoing close collaboration between EHMS Teacher Librarian Mrs. Smith and Ms.

Sutcliffe, students in grades 4 / 5 were encouraged to read 6 selections of grade level titles.  This

club was open to interested students in grades 4 and 5, with regular meetings to discuss and

practice for ‘The Battle’.

Questions were asked about each of the six books from the given list. Some students may have only

read one book and become an expert on that while other keeners chose  to read all six selections.

Out of the 10 teams that qualified for the District level competition, EHMS ‘Reading Eagles’ finished

in an impressive 4th place!  Congratulations Reading Eagles!

WE ARE OCEAN AMBASSADORS

Earlier this week our Kindergarteners went to Eagle

Harbour beach with their Upper Elementary ‘big

buddies’ and met with Alison Wood from Ocean

Ambassadors. Alison spoke to the group about how

garbage travels from the land to the ocean, the

importance of keeping our oceans clean, and the

impact single use plastics have on living things.

Students participated in a "Pick Up 3" Challenge,

where they were asked to pick up 3 pieces of garbage

each…in the end, we collected 331 pieces of garbage

as group within just 15 minutes!

PICK UP 3 was the big takeaway from this excursion. If each of us picks up just 3 pieces of garbage
each time we go to the beach, we could make a significant impact on the problem of plastics pollution in
our oceans.  What an easy way to become part of the solution!

https://oceanambassadorscanada.org/about/
https://oceanambassadorscanada.org/about/


BIKE / WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK - May 30 - June 3.

Starting Monday May 30 the PAC will meet at Eagle Harbour Beach at 8:00am with our bikes,

scooters and feet to promote active transport for kids to go to school. This way those who

commute long distances can still join in. Starting at 8:15 we will convoy the kids from Eagle Harbour

Beach to the school.

Bike to School Week is an annual celebration where we encourage students of all ages to bike, roll,

or walk to school.  Students of all ages and abilities can take part. The event is a great way to

enhance green initiatives already happening at your school, build community, and highlight the

benefits of active transportation - like less congestion and healthy, energized students.

EHMS SCHOOL CALENDAR FOR 2022-2023

Our draft school calendar for next year is now being circulated for your input or questions. This

document shares the main start and end dates along with holidays and early dismissal dates for

2022-23. At this time, other special events are not included on this document, but our staff are

already scheduling and planning for an exciting year ahead. EHMS DRAFT SCHOOL CALENDAR

FOR 2022-23

EAGLE HARBOUR MONTESSORI CARNIVAL

June 16th, 5:00 - 7:00pm. Another date to ink into your calendar everyone! A

party for the whole family … complete with bouncy castle, cotton candy,

popcorn and arcade games made by our students. Come and join in the fun

and socialize with your school community!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1m1I1yahyLI9TfntIBXgGjMgoFYSsYT63/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1m1I1yahyLI9TfntIBXgGjMgoFYSsYT63/view?usp=sharing


2022-23 SCHOOL SUPPLIES

Believe it or not, staff are well into the process of thinking about

and planning for next September.  Our teachers at Eagle

Harbour Montessori School are pleased to once again offer the

opportunity to purchase quality standardized school supplies

through School Start for the 2022/2023 school year.

Supply kits are now available to order by phone, email or online and will be delivered directly to the

school in September.  School Start is offering  early bird prize winning opportunities as an incentive.

Please click here ORDER 2022-23 SCHOOL SUPPLY KITS to order supplies for next year - and

scratch that off your ‘to do’ list!

JUNE 28th TALENT SHOW … LIVE PERFORMANCES!

Mark your calendars everyone.  June 28th will be a big day

here at Eagle Harbour.  We are beyond delighted to be

hosting an in-person Talent Show this year - the first in 3

years!

Please encourage your child to consider showcasing their

talent for all of us to enjoy - dancing, singing, magic, skip

rope, piano … .  Whatever they feel accomplished at, we want

to see it!  If their talent is not something they can bring to

school (a horse, for example), we would love a video of it to show.  Or perhaps they are into making

music videos … send one in!  Fishing?  Mountain biking?  Skate boarding?  All filmable.

Ms. Harden ehardern@wvschools.ca and Ms. Tobin dtobin@wvschools.ca are our main contacts for

the show, so feel free to email them with any questions you may have. More information to come

over the next couple of weeks.

NOT RETURNING NEXT YEAR?

We are working in the office to prepare for September and the 2022-2023 school year. New

registrations are being accepted which means making projections about our school size for next fall.

If you know your child(ren) will not be returning to Eagle Harbour Montessori in September 2022,

please notify Mrs. Legg as soon as possible via email at plegg@wvschools.ca. Thank you for helping

us keep our records and planning up to date.

https://schoolstart.ca/
https://schoolstart.ca/school/635
mailto:ehardern@wvschools.ca
mailto:dtobin@wvschools.ca
mailto:plegg@wvschools.ca


HEALTH AND SAFETY

We will continue to encourage our families to keep their children home when they are sick – doing

so, helps to keep other learners, staff, and other families in our community healthy.

There are some protocols that we will continue to keep in place as they are very helpful and benefit

all our learning community members.

If you will be visiting your child’s teacher, appointments are still appreciated.  We would also ask

that you please sign-in in at the main entrance beside the office when you visit inside the school.

Performing a Daily Health Check: Families should continue to perform the daily health check with

your child(ren) prior to drop off each morning. If your child is not feeling well, please do not send

them to school. The BC Self-Assessment Tool or When to get tested page are the most up to date

resources to determine if you need testing.

For families who have been or will be traveling during the school year, please find the most current

covid-related information here: Travel to Canada: Requirements for COVID-19 vaccinated
travellers

EAGLE HARBOUR MONTESSORI  (EHMS) PAC NEWS

EHMS PAC IS  PLEASED TO OFFER HOT LUNCH ON

TUESDAYS AND THURSDAYS

Parents can still order for the remainder of winter term and we are now accepting credit card

payments!

Important Things to Note:

● If your student has food allergies, please be aware that we cannot control ingredients used by our

various vendors.  Each menu has a vegetarian option and most have a gluten free option as well.

● Pizza is offered by Fresh Bay Pizza in Horseshoe Bay

● Tuesday menus alternate between A Moveable Feast and Sushi Katsu

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/bulletin/20220121/daily-health-check---jan-2022.pdf
https://bc.thrive.health/
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/testing/when-to-get-a-covid-19-test
https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid/travel-restrictions/covid-vaccinated-travellers-entering-canada
https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid/travel-restrictions/covid-vaccinated-travellers-entering-canada


● Click HOT LUNCH FAQS for frequently asked questions or to contact our hot lunch coordinator.

How to Order

1. Visit Munch a Lunch website

2. Create your family account by clicking on “New Users click here” and follow the prompts. If you

already have an account from last year, your login and password remain the same.

3. Review the choices with your child and double check your quantities at the end of the ordering

process. Scroll down all the way to the bottom to verify your order then press “Submit My Order”.

Remember, there are no refunds or changes after the deadline.

4. You can now pay for your orders by credit card.

5. After creating your account, you can return to your account anytime by clicking on “Returning Users

click here”.

Please note that if you already have a login from a previous school, it will not work at Eagle Harbour.
Therefore, you must contact Munchalunch directly to have that changed.

PAC MEETING AGENDAS AND MINUTES

PAC MEETING AGENDAS AND MINUTES - PAST AND FUTURE

Please click on the link below to read the Minutes from our  PAC Meetings. The next PAC meeting

will be held in person Tuesday June 14th, 2022 @ 9:00 AM. The link to join our meetings can be

found HERE . The agenda will be posted to the WhatsApp groups as listed below.

May PAC Meeting Minutes

April PAC Meeting Minutes

March PAC Meeting Minutes

February PAC Meeting Minutes

January PAC Meeting Minutes

Permanent Link to all virtual PAC meetings Teams Meeting link

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GNRhIo6ffi3FO4_yGjYU2dzve2-jJ44ZA0jE_wy8PBE/edit?usp=sharing
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmunchalunch.com%2Fschools%2FEagleHarbour&data=04%7C01%7Cplegg%40wvschools.ca%7C12f49e9332634a0dceb008d9aba29c53%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C637729537155446318%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=WjLHbyYopUX2k9kJ1WrbdFHYohQzkuafrXLVC6uXQTY%3D&reserved=0
https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_MmVkY2JkM2UtZGUwYS00MjVjLWE4ZmEtNjdkOWMyMDdlM2Uy%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522d8013362-a39e-458b-9457-674cf091a797%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25222f1c393f-c381-4004-8773-3c81d07eeeb7%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=7a32cbe2-06c9-4145-adf1-d397a0f38361&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kAEMpMy2YvE5akIF18Ka4r0GAho6_f4D/view?usp=sharing
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F14B-Rpy-t5nRwqtHaS_oxzUZKLlBctc6z%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing%26ouid%3D117957344839071935390%26rtpof%3Dtrue%26sd%3Dtrue&data=05%7C01%7CDTobin%40wvschools.ca%7C6e3aabde92e4469ae4ef08da2252c3a4%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C637860036107445398%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Sw1kp82PbFrnek%2F6Y5tVB90P5gy71ISrWDoPm2q75M8%3D&reserved=0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zMtYE27gFu4QLDIJ9rPZ8I2QN1uSWVt2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/182aJaat1VyLU9jYQouV5edH3lPfJcLL5/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Deh6OCCXuHCol32kRSQrh0ouQOKpTQgo/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111951462526842360665&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_MmVkY2JkM2UtZGUwYS00MjVjLWE4ZmEtNjdkOWMyMDdlM2Uy%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522d8013362-a39e-458b-9457-674cf091a797%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25222f1c393f-c381-4004-8773-3c81d07eeeb7%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=8987675f-0d1f-4fff-938e-ef034dcc6d8a&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true


CONNECT WITH THE EAGLE HARBOUR PAC

1. PAC Facebook group - active Facebook group to build community by sharing information and

promoting connectedness. The place to post questions, get recommendations, or share information

with the entire EH school community. Join Group

2. WhatsApp class group - every class has a permanent WhatsApp group (same group every year).

Parents can update each other, ask questions, set playdates, and whatever else relevant to that

class. A parent can choose to join or not and leave the group whenever it's not needed anymore (kid

graduated class for example). To join, click the below link from your mobile device:

Class Parent - Katy Brier Ms.Stephen

Class Parent -  Shira Nitsan Ms. Hardern

Class Parent -  Tricia Foley Ms. Tobin & Ms. Cameron

Class Parent -  Tricia Foley Mr. Price and Ms. Sutcliffe

COMMUNITY NEWS

ParticipACTION and the COMMUNITY BETTER CHALLENGE
District-Wide Participation Encouraged

The ParticipACTION Community Better Challenge is a national physical

activity initiative that encourages Canadians to get active in search of

Canada’s Most Active Community.

It is open to everyone and all minutes tracked on the app and website from

June 1-30 count toward a community’s total score. At the conclusion of the

challenge, one community will earn the top prize of $100,000 and title of

being Canada’s most active. Last year, in 2021, the community of West

Vancouver placed second in Canada. It is our goal to BE the most active community IN Canada. For

information and how to participate in this very fun challenge, please CLICK HERE.

Shannon Penway is the Program Coordinator, Child & Family at the West Vancouver Community

Centre who will be our contact person for all things ParticipACTION this year.

spenway@westvancouver.ca Phone: 604-925-7221

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fgroups%2F1777195675836711&data=01%7C01%7CPLegg%40wvschools.ca%7Cc558dc8807b84109fd9108d864a511f7%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0&sdata=%2FX2FylGZwbvYeWQ6vxlOJZakjYJIK119oDDvX6TZSmo%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fchat.whatsapp.com%2FBRoXt3mpZduHFQd1rwvKd6&data=01%7C01%7CPLegg%40wvschools.ca%7Cc558dc8807b84109fd9108d864a511f7%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0&sdata=vsJxL8HnLdS9E5XYTXAXz6PKkadqlJ8wGnIuurldgxs%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fchat.whatsapp.com%2FLtF4MN8tWxRJAtxhNeAHps&data=01%7C01%7CPLegg%40wvschools.ca%7Cc558dc8807b84109fd9108d864a511f7%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0&sdata=iNy9M%2FCpHzpO1Uu9NOTjvSn2VqNADD7k7Q5WpkXSODo%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fchat.whatsapp.com%2FLWCs7geqayqAy5ZZrFN0a5&data=01%7C01%7CPLegg%40wvschools.ca%7Cc558dc8807b84109fd9108d864a511f7%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0&sdata=z2vvisz6HaZKJp%2FYsV48dvz%2FOyL3dbTwy7DGMIc33q8%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fchat.whatsapp.com%2FDTQNRprJK8hIfs2k9Jmw69&data=01%7C01%7CPLegg%40wvschools.ca%7Cc558dc8807b84109fd9108d864a511f7%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0&sdata=gxWt7H1d9MWY3h8xtcd9y0kagfgGF3PdEkmmhReYmv8%3D&reserved=0
https://westvancouverschools.ca/eagleharbour-montessori/wp-content/uploads/sites/17/2022/05/Participaction-2022-Calling-All-Families.pdf
mailto:spenway@westvancouver.ca


BRIDGE FESTIVAL -  JUNE 3 TO JUNE 4 AMBLESIDE PARK

Bridge Festival celebrates BC’s diversity with immersive cultural experiences, flavours from around

the globe, and live performances from over 30 local and international performers.

Mingle with friends while experiencing the very best that our communities have to offer with the

iconic Lions Gate Bridge as a backdrop. With a 250-foot zip-line, cultural pavilions, international

food and more, there is something for every member of the family to enjoy! BRIDGE FESTIVAL WVS

PERFORMANCE SCHEDULE

WEST VANCOUVER SCHOOL DISTRICT CHILDREN’S FAIR

You are invited to the West Vancouver School District CHILDREN’S FAIR this Saturday, May 28
th

(10:00-12:30) at the West Vancouver Community Center.

All parents and caregivers with children (0-4/5 years of age) are invited to a morning filled with

games, drumming, story time, musical performances, obstacle courses, maker spaces, face painting

and much more.  For more information about West Vancouver School District’s 2022 Ready, Set,

Learn event, please visit www.westvanschools.ca and see the attached poster insert.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12HuZX8feEYy2tYl4h2cZdYbFLVdi8Fvc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12HuZX8feEYy2tYl4h2cZdYbFLVdi8Fvc/view?usp=sharing
http://www.westvanschools.ca


SUMMER READING CLUB

Summer Reading is here! It’s the most wonderful time of the year! Summer Reading Club (SRC)

registration opens June 3! As always, SRC is free, open to readers at all levels (including

pre-readers!) and signing up takes under a minute.

Each registration counts towards helping your school win a Summer Reading trophy! For more

information, check out the Kids and Teen SRC pages or ask your teacher-librarian.

VANCOUVER PRIDE PARADE ON JULY 31,

2022

West Vancouver Schools is excited and happy to, once again,

participate in the Vancouver Pride Parade on July 31, 2022 and

invite staff and their families to join in this celebration.   This a Save

the Date with more information to come as details are finalized.

WEST VANCOUVER BASKETBALL CLUB SUMMER CAMPS

May is here which means that the WVBC Summer camps are just around the corner.

This summer, the WVBC will be offering 4 weeks of camps beginning July 11 for players

in Grades 2-10. All camps will be held at West Van Secondary School. To view the full

schedule of camps and to register, please go to http://www.wvbc.ca.

https://wvmlbc.patronpoint.com/email/preview/101
https://wvschoolsca-my.sharepoint.com/personal/tlund_wvschools_ca/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Ftlund%5Fwvschools%5Fca%2FDocuments%2FSOGI%2FPRIDE%20PARADE%2FSave%20the%20Date%20Pride%20Parade%202022%2Epdf&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Ftlund%5Fwvschools%5Fca%2FDocuments%2FSOGI%2FPRIDE%20PARADE&ga=1
http://www.wvbc.ca


KAY MEEK SUMMER YOUTH CONSERVATORY

The Kay Meek Youth Conservatory introduces students to all aspects of the theatre

craft. During this three (Junior) to four (Senior) week intensive, they will participate in

the building of an entire production, including: character development, production design, and

production management. The creation of an entire production from scratch, during this short and

intense time, creates a unique and incredible experience for each participant. The course has been

developed to ensure it equally supports both individual growth and team building – effectively

demonstrating how working collaboratively leads to greater success. Students will not only leave

with greater skills, but with a sense of trust, support, and lasting bonds.

CHRIS KENNEDY, WV SCHOOLS SUPERINTENDENT

Get insight into the thoughts and ideas of Chris Kennedy, Superintendent of the West Vancouver School

District. Read his latest blogs and follow him on Twitter to learn more from the CEO of WV Schools in:

https://cultureofyes.ca/ or https://twitter.com/chrkennedy

CONTACT EAGLE HARBOUR MONTESSORI

School Website: Eagle Harbour Montessori

Phone:  604.981.1380

Email: eagleharbour@wvschools.ca

We would also love to have you connect with us and follow our Eagle Harbour School Twitter account!

https://cultureofyes.ca/
https://twitter.com/chrkennedy
https://westvancouverschools.ca/eagleharbour-montessori/
mailto:eagleharbour@wvschools.ca
https://twitter.com/ehnews?lang=en

